[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Judge Moore <GMoore@boonecountyky.org>
Date: February 4, 2019 at 5:27:56 PM EST
To: "Randy.Poe@Boone.kyschools.us" <Randy.Poe@Boone.kyschools.us>
Cc: Jeff Earlywine <jearlywine@boonecountyky.org>
Subject: Grand National Blvd
Randy,
I have reviewed the high level development plan for the new elementary school and I feel that Grand National Blvd should be a connector from Richwood Road to Chambers Road. The county would be interested in partnering with Boone County Schools from where the bus storage lot ends on down to Chambers Road when the timing is right.
Let’s continue to work together on the site plan and the public connection on down to Chambers.
Thank you.
Gary
 
Gary W. Moore, Judge/Executive 
Boone County
2950 Washington Street
P.O. Box 900
Burlington, KY 41005
859-334-2242
gmoore@boonecountyky.org
 
 
 

